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IMPORTANT WEBSITES AND INFORMATION  

VBCCO:     http://www.vbcco.org/  

VA BEACH CITY SITE:    https://www.vbgov.com  

WIND POWER:       https://va4wind.com 

SEE IT, CLICK IT, FIX IT:   https://seeclickfix.com/ 

HRT SURVEY RESULTS:  https://transformtransitpublicinput.com 

BOW CREEK STORMWATER: http://www.vbgov.com/BowCreekSWPark 

 

SOUTHERN WATERSHED CHALLENGES: 

 Vbgov.com/government/departments/public-works/storm-water/Pages/

south-rvrs-watershed.aspx 

 

USGS Rain & Tide Gauges: 

 https://va.water.usgs.gov/webmap/precip va/ 

VBCCO GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING DATES FOR 2020 

Thursday, January 9—7:00pm 
Thursday, February 13—7:00pm 
Thursday, March 12—7:00pm 

 

General Meeting will be at the Great Neck Recreation Center,  
2521 Shorehaven Drive, 23454 

(while we wait for the Central Library update to be completed) 

President’s Corner 
We enjoyed meeting with Mayor Dyer and hearing his perspective on the state of the city.    
Minutes are included in the newsletter on page 8. The City phone number is 757.385.3111 
and he encouraged all residents to utilize the number.  
 
We have a new director, John Sutton, that works with the Virginia Beach City Public 
Schools , so we’re including school information in the newsletter for those folks that might 
not have the information available to them. An example is on page 9 & 10. 
 
Thank you for participating in the  VBCCO and volunteering for your  
Neighborhood! We all benefit when neighbors come together.  
 
Keep an eye out this season for doorstep thieves and help one an-
other!  
 
C. Douglas Jr.   

http://www.vbcco.org/
https://www.vbgov.com/
https://va4wind.com/
https://seeclickfix.com/
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LIKE OUR FACEBOOK PAGE TODAY! 

 

CITY UPDATES—www.vbgov.com 

Dear Neighborhood Leader,  
 

We, the Virginia Beach Council of Civic Organizations are  
requesting your input. The next three pages include the 2020   

invoice and a survey for us to update our records and               
information.  

 
Please share the survey questions with your neighborhood  

association members and return via email or mail. 

As of November 1, individuals with Short Term Rentals were 
to follow guidelines:  
www.vbgov.com/STR 

Congratulations  
to the newly elected VBCCO officers: 

  
President:     C. Douglas Jr. 

1st Vice President:  Heather Malaby 

2nd Vice President:   Al Wallace 

Treasurer:     Patricia Knight 

Corresponding Secretary: Garrett Rockey 

Director:     John F. Sutton III 

 

These officers will take the Oath of Office at the 

January General Meeting.  
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Be a Census Taker 
 
2020 is the year for the Census as required by the 
U.S. Constitution. April 1st is National Census 
Day. The federal government is appealing to the 
general public to be Census Takers. These are 
paid full time and part time positions. Virginia has 
a vested interest in obtaining complete and accu-
rate population counts that results in the distribution of federal dollars to states and the 
number of representatives in the House of the U.S. Congress. 

Next month (January 2020) begins the vetting process in selecting Census Takers.  

Apply online now:  www.2020census.gov/jobs  or call 1-855-562-2020. 

Upon selection, you will go through paid training and be given an I-Pad computer.    
Average salary is $18 per hour plus mileage, and pay is weekly. Hours are flexible. In 
most cases, you will work in your own community. You must be at least 18 years old 
and a USA citizen with a valid social security number. Employment of Census Takers 
starts in March and ends in September 2020. 
Be a Census Taker! Join the 2020 Census Team! 
Get Paid to Help Your Community! Make the call today! 

Upcoming General Assembly in Richmond may see many changes as representation shifts from a 

Republican to a Democrat session. Below are links to stay informed of changes that may affect 

your community and/or citizens of Virginia. Our Constitution is based on citizen participation in 

the legislative process. These links may help facilitate participation. Contact your representative 

to express any desires and concerns (shared as a point of information with no political bias):  
 

Listing of all legislative bills:  http://lis.virginia.gov/cgi-bin/legp604.exe?201+lst+ALL   

Listing of Legislators’ bills:  http://lis.virginia.gov/201/mbr/MBR.HTM  

Listing of Committees:  http://lis.virginia.gov/201/com/COM.HTM   

Legislative Info System:  http://leg1.state.va.us/    

Listing of House Delegates:  https://virginiageneralassembly.gov/house/members/members.php  

Listing of State Senators:  https://apps.senate.virginia.gov/Senator/index.php  

Who is my State Legislator:  https://whosmy.virginiageneralassembly.gov/    

http://www.2020census.gov/jobs
http://lis.virginia.gov/cgi-bin/legp604.exe?201+lst+ALL
http://lis.virginia.gov/201/mbr/MBR.HTM
http://lis.virginia.gov/201/com/COM.HTM
http://leg1.state.va.us/
https://virginiageneralassembly.gov/house/members/members.php
https://apps.senate.virginia.gov/Senator/index.php
https://whosmy.virginiageneralassembly.gov/
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VBCCO Board Meetings are held at Our Lady of Perpetual Help—Thank you! 

 

Next VBCCO General Membership Meeting 

Thursday, January 9, 2020 

7:00 pm 

  

Great Neck Recreation Center 


